
Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee, 

      I appreciate the opportunity to voice my support of the tax credit for home schooling families. I took 

an 18-year break from public education when our son was born in 1989. We home schooled him from 

pre-K through grade 12. Though the Lord faithfully provided all our needs, our family experienced some 

lean years financially, and a tax credit would have been helpful. May the Lord lead you in every decision 

as you seek to serve the citizens of North Dakota under His guiding hand. 

Gratefully, 

Miller Ferrie; Leith, ND 


